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January 9, 2006

Subject: Maine Mountain Power permit application, Redington Township, Franklin County

Dear Interested Party;

On December 19,2005 Maine Mountain Power (previously Redington Mountain Wind power)
submitted its permit application on a CD to the Maine Land Use Regulation Commission (LURC)
for a 30 turbine windfann to be located in Redington Township, Franklin County. The
application is now being assessed to determine if it is complete for processing. No timeline for
accepting the LURC permit application as complete for processing has been established. If
accepted for processing, agency and interested party review will begin at that time.

To view the application dwing this interim period, it bas been posted on LURC's website and can
be viewed at: h!!Q://www.maine.gov/doc/lurc/QIoiects/redington/Click to Start.htm

If accepted for processing, a notice that includes an outline of the processing procedure will be
sent to you, along with a copy of the CD, if you request one. Alternatively, a paper copy will be
made available for public viewing at LURC's Augusta office and LURC's Rangeley office. You
may also be able to access a paper copy at the Franklin County Commissioner's office, the Town
of Carrabassett Valley, or the Maine Department of Environmental Protection (MDEP) office in
Augusta, but will need to contact those offices to verify.

Concurrently, the application was submitted to the MDEP, which is proceeding under its timeline
for processing a Site Development Permit application. Further information on the MDEP pennit
application can be obtained from project manager Lisa-kay Keen. (207) 287-7875

If you have questions about the LURC permit application, or if I can be of further assistance,
contact me by phone at (207) 287-4933, or by email at:
Marcia. ~encer - fa mous@mame.gov

Sincerely,

Marcia Spencer Famous
Senior Planner
Maine Land Use Regulation Commission

Sent to:
Dave Rocque, State Soil Scientist
Art McLaughlin, MDEP/ Augusta
Jeff Dennis and Dave Waddell, MDEP/Augusta

~
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Mark Stadler, MDIFW/Augusta
Steve Timpano, MDIFW / Augusta
Rich Dressler, MDIFW /Bangor
Tom Hodgman, MDIFW/Bangor
Forrest Bonney, MDIFW/Fannington
Robert Cordes, MDIFW/Farmington
Robert Marvinney, MGS
Jay Clement and Shawn Mahaney, U.S. Army Corps ofEngineers/Manchester
Larry Miller, USFWS/Old Town
Arthur Spiess, Maine Historic Preservation Commission
Molly Docherty, MNAP
Kurt Adams and Mitch Tannenbaum, Public Utilities Commission
Pete Didisheim and Brownie Carlson, Natural Resources Council of Maine
Don Owen and Pam Underhill, National Park Service
Donald Stack, Maine Appalachian Trail Club
Steve Clark, Maine Appalachian Trail Club
William Plouffe; Drummond, Woodsum, and MacMahon
J. T . Horn, Appalachian Trail Conference
David Publicover, Appalachian Mountain Club
Rob Gardiner, Conservation Law Foundation
Kevin Carley, Sally Stockwell, and Jody Jones; Maine Audubon
Dain and Vera Trafton, Friends of the Western Mountains
Pam Prodan, Friends of the Boundary Mountains
Bob Weingarten, Friends of the Boundary Mountains
Tom Gray, American Wind Energy Association
Lynn Gresock, TRC Environmental
Chris Cinnamon, TransCanada
Nancy Perl son, Rangeley Lakes Heritage Trust

cc: Franklin County Commissioners
John Diller, Carrabasett Valley Planning Board
Harley Lee, Maine Mountain Power/Endless Energy Corporation
Jeff Thaler, Bernstein, Shur, Sawyer and Nelson
Catherine Carroll, LURC
Fred Todd, LURC
Judy Gates and Lisa-kay Keen, MDEP
Beth Nagusky, Director of Energy, hldependence and Security
Jeff Pidot, Maine Attorney General's Office
Karin Tilberg, Maine Department of Conservation
Bart Harvey, LURC Commissioner
Steve Wight, LURC Commissioner
Ed Laverty, LURC Commissioner
Carol Murtaugh, LURC Commissioner
Gwen Hilton, LURC Commissioner
Rebecca Kurtz, LURC Commissioner
Jim Nadeau, LURC Commissioner


